
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Update 22.09.20 
 
Good morning, 
 
I hope you are all well. Just a quick update following latest North East 
restrictions. Firstly, thank goodness the guidance on informal 
childcare has changed! I'm sure that's a great relief to lots of you. 
 
Social Distancing  
 
We have worked hard to put procedures in place to aid social 
distancing for entry and exit to school. Please ensure you keep your 
child close to you and follow social distancing guidelines when 
dropping off or picking up your child. The bubbles are working well in 
school and we just need to make sure they are maintained outside 
too - thank you. 
 
School Meals 
 
We are trialling hot meals while we have lower numbers of children 
requiring a school dinner this week. We are hitting one or two snags 
but hopefully we can resolve them. I will write to you at the end of 
the week to update you on our progress. As always, we require 1 
weeks' notice to change from packed lunch to school dinner or vice 
versa.  
 
L. Gowland 
 

 


